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George C. Marshall PTSA 
Board Meeting Minutes 

September 6, 2016 
 

Attending:  See Attachment A 

Meeting:  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. and adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 

Presentation by Cathy Colglazier 

Cathy Colglazier is a Writing Adviser at Marshall and is available to help students with writing every 
¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ŀŦǘŜǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ  /ŀǘƘȅ ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ǘƘŜ мл 5ƻΩǎ ŀƴŘ 5ƻƴΩǘǎ ƻŦ /ƻƭƭŜƎŜ 9ǎǎŀȅ ²ǊƛǘƛƴƎΦ   

Cathy can be reached at cccolglazier@gmail.com 

tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘΥ 
  

¶ The first day of school went really well.  Buses and lunches were running on schedule. 

¶ As of the first day of school, there were 2,153 students registered 

¶ We will find out the week of 9/12 whether additional staffing will be needed to accommodate 
the influx of students 

¶ Students and teachers are still experiencing schedule changes 

¶ Marshall has implemented a new way of spending time during Learn 

¶ Learn will occur every day of the week.  Students will not be permitted to move from location to 
location during Learn. 

¶ There will be a tutoring center set up in the cafeteria during Learn.  The tutoring center is open 
Tuesday through Friday. 

¶ Friday, 9/9 is the first home game 

¶ Sports are in full swing 

¶ There are 300 IB Diploma candidates this year (Juniors and Seniors) 

¶ We have added three new counselors this year 

¶ Mr. Litz will report back at a future PTSA meeting (possibly November) to let members and 
parents know whether the new Learn structure is working 
 

TreasurerΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘΥ 

¶ Maureen presented the financials for the new school year.  See Attachment B. 

¶ There were no major budget changes proposed 

¶ We will vote to adopt the PTSA budget at the next meeting on 10/17. 
 

 
tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘΥ 
 

¶ Linda introduced herself to meeting attendees 

¶ The Parent/Principal coffees will be held on 10/4 for Freshmans, 10/11 for Sophomores and 
Juniors, and 10/18 for Seniors.  All sessions start at 8:15 a.m. in Room C113.  The 
Parent/Principal coffee is a good forum for parents to learn the latest news specific to their 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ƎǊŀŘŜ level. 
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Committee Reports: 
 
International Night 
International Night will be on 11/10. 
International Night is a student/teacher event.  It is a celebration and display of cultures and food.  More 
volunteers are needed to display cultural booths and donate food. 
Students also perform in their native clothing and costumes. 
 
Band 
The Band committee would like to thank Mr. Litz and the PTSA for its financial support in helping to 
purchase a band uniform. 
Saturday, 9/10 is tag day.  Share likes on Facebook. 
 
Marshall Orchestra 
9/14 is parent/student orientation day 
136 students have signed up for band this year 
9/17 is the first fundraiser of the year.  A community car wash will be held in the school parking lot on 
Saturday, 9/17 from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
 
Statesmen Theatre 
Statesmen Theatre will kick-off their 2016-17 production season with an adaptation of Treasure Island 
by Robert Louis Stevenson called "The Sea Cook: a Story for Girls." 
Show dates are 10/13 ς 10/16 
¢ƘŜ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǘƛƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ά[ƛǘǘƭŜ ²ƻƳŜƴ,έ ŀ ƳǳǎƛŎŀƭ 
Show dates are 11/28 ς 12/2 
¢ƘŜ ǘƘƛǊŘ ŀƴŘ Ŧƛƴŀƭ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǘƛƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ά/Ǌȅ-Baby,έ ŀ ƳǳǎƛŎŀƭ 
Show dates are 3/30 ς 4/2 
 
Debbie Tosi reminded everyone to make Amazon purchases from the PTSA website.  The Amazon link 
will help Marshall earn credits towards each purchase. 
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